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1 March 2004

The Senior Manager 

Professional Board for Radiography and Clinical Technology 

HPCSA 

PO Box 205 

Pretoria 

0001 

Dear Mr Coetzer 

PRIVATE PRACTICE FOR RADIOGRAPHERS 

It is with concern that we note that to date the Society of Radiographers of South Africa has not received any correspondence, despite

numerous requests dating back from 1998, regarding the motivations submitted for private practice for radiographers in nuclear

medicine, radiotherapy and ultrasound.

Your response would be appreciated in terms of progress of the said submitted motivations.

Yours sincerely

Fozy Peer 

National President: Society of Radiographers of SA


